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DAVIS MALM SUBMITS COMMENTS TO CANNABIS CONTROL COMMISSION 
REGARDING PROPOSED REGULATIONS 

In late December 2017, the Cannabis Control Commission (CCC) issued proposed regulations that 
would govern the sale, use, and marketing of recreational marijuana in Massachusetts. In early 
February, the CCC held ten days of public hearing throughout Massachusetts, addressing 
questions and concerns and debating issues raised by the public, elected officials, industry 
associations, and advocates. The CCC set February 15 as the final date to submit written comments 
by so that final regulations could be promulgated by March 15. Licenses are due to be issued on 
June 1, so that businesses can be prepared to open on the CCC’s self-imposed July 1 target date. 

Davis Malm’s Cannabis Law practice group attended several public hearings and offered its 
written comments to the CCC. The firm identified eight specific areas in the proposed regulations 
that warranted clarification or additional consideration before the CCC promulgated final 
regulations on March 15. View Davis Malm’s comment letter here.  

 
CONTACT 
If you have any questions regarding items contained in this alert, please contact a member of our 
Cannabis Law Practice. 

Disclaimer: Possessing, using, distributing, or selling marijuana or marijuana-based products is 
illegal under federal law, even where a state law decriminalizes or legalizes such activities. 
Compliance with state law does not assure compliance with federal law. Any information on our 
website or in any client alerts is not intended to provide any assistance in violating federal law.  
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This article is provided as a courtesy by Davis, Malm & D’Agostine, P.C. and may not be relied upon as 
legal advice. Distribution to promote, market, or recommend any arrangement is expressly forbidden. Any 
communication with the author as to its contents, does not, of itself, create a lawyer-client relationship. 
Under the ethical rules applicable to lawyers in some jurisdictions, this may be considered advertising. 

One Boston Place, Boston, Massachusetts 02108 | phone 617.367.2500 | fax 617.523.6215 | info@davismalm.com.  
© 2002-2018 Davis, Malm & D’Agostine, P.C. All Rights Reserved. Attorney Advertising: Prior results do not guarantee a 
similar outcome. Please read our Disclaimer. 
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